
From: Chris Jones
To: DC Consultation
Date: 21 July 2020 18:06:03

Dear Colin,
 
I have no objection to the application in principle. The likelihood of archaeological remains being
damaged as a result of the development is low given the scale of the development and the
recent use of the site.
 
I note the comments of Building Conservation and agree that the use of stone as opposed to a
rendered finish to be more in keeping with the local vernacular and this is significant given the
cultural and historic significance of the group of former agricultural workers cottages, with the
use of Welsh slate justified as a roofing material.
 
I have no issue with the construction of an ancillary building subject to the appropriate use of
materials in keeping with the area’s historic character, nor do I wish to object to the use of the
land for growing of vegetables. It is likely that the original occupants would have access to a
small plot in which to grow fruit and vegetables for domestic consumption.
 
Kind regards,
 
Chris
 

From: DC Consultation 
Sent: 26 June 2020 11:56
To: Chris Jones
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 20NP0037 1 The Square, Akeld, Wooler, Northumberland,
NE71 6TA
 
Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been
received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=20NP0037

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel: (x)
Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for
any damages or other liability arising.

Chris Jones, Historic Environment Officer
Tel: 01434 611531 (x209)
Mob: 07917 284374
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